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PULLEY DRIVE BELT PROBLEMS 
 
 
 
We have had some problems with the drive pulley.  The failure mode has been drive belts breaking. 
 
We now have a new improved belt made using a different process that eliminates that problem.  If you 
have any OR23 or OR24 white or yellow in color, we will exchange them with new belts.  The new belts 
have the same Part Number but are black in color. 
 

The belt Part Number is OR-23 for SO2 and OR-24 for NOx. 

If you would like to exchange belts, please advise. 
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